
Toddler room 

 Toddlers are going to be focusing on 

their garden and outdoor environment. 

Toddler room are going to be talking 

about growing your own vegetables and 

planting their own vegetables in their 

planting area that our chef Jenny will be 

able to use during cooking.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Baby room 

Babies are going to be exploring the 

outdoor environment more and will be 

joining in with more natural resources 

from the environment in their play, please 

bring the correct clothing for your child to 

keep them warm as we will be spending 

more time in the garden.  

If you enjoy any walking at the weekend, 

feel free to bring in some leaves for our 

play.  

Pre-school room 

Pre-school are going to be focusing on 

adding more Literacy into the 

environments and linking stories into 

their play.  

As we are coming into spring, Pre-school 

are also going to be talking about 

vegetables that are planted and that we 

can watch grow and plant some in our 

planting area in our big garden.   

  

2-year funding 

Just a reminder that if your child is 2 years old and 

you can claim funding from April 2024 then you 

need to apply for your code by the end of March 

2024. Once received please send your code across 

so we can check them here. 

If you are unsure how to apply for your funding 

code, then please speak to us and we will help 

you with this of visit Childcare choices.  

If you need to re-confirm your code, please also 

check this as we do not want you to lose your 

funding.  
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Old school uniforms or 

brochures 

Can we please ask for your help and 

support and if anyone has any old 

school uniform or would pick us up a 

school brochure so that we can get our 

older pre-school children ready for 

school we would really appreciate it.  
  

 

Thank you from us all at Warrington 

Dunkys   

St Patrick’s Day 
Friday 15th April 2024 we will be celebrating St 

Patrick’s day here at nursery. We will be 

taking part in lots of activities around the 

colour Green. If your child would like to wear 

Green to nursery, they are more than 

welcome to. 

 
  

 



Birthdays! 

March 

Harry-4 

Erik - 4 

April  

Jaxson – 1  

Joshua – 2  

Ruby - 4 

 Please let us know if your child is in on their 

birthday and our chef Jenny will make them a 

cake for them to celebrate with their friends.  

 

Term time only  

A reminder that if your child is term time only or 

funded then your child will finish nursery on Friday 

29th April 2024 and will come back to nursery on 

Monday 13th April 2024.  

 

Mud Kitchen/Garden 

Resources 
We are looking for resources for our mud 

kitchen and garden to enhance all areas.  If 

anyone has any old pots, pans and jugs, 

dinosaurs or loose parts etc:. Please feel 

free to bring it in for our children to play 

with. 
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BOGOFF deal 
During the half term we will be having our 

BOGDOFF deal on so if you buy a session, 

you will get a session for free. Please let us 

know if you would like any extra sessions 

and we can book these in for you. 
  

 

Thank you from us all at Warrington 

Dunkys   


